
26th May 2022 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
 

This week we have been reading ‘The Little Island’ 
We retold the story in our own words and wrote 
the stories ourselves. 
 
We also planned and made our own bridges                                                                   
and thought about what we could do to make 
them stronger. 

 
 
 
 

 

Animals 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 2 sounds Set 1 sounds Word reading 

 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/BbTdSsM3/kGF5lROO
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/ukR52gxh/8ulh5sPg
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/njkqnGoo/G4DP3t6U


After half-term in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will be reading the story ‘Mrs 
Armitage on Wheels’ and thinking 
about what we could add to our bikes 
to improve them. 
 
 

Maths 
 
After half term we will be sharing out odd and 
even numbers. We will think about when a 
number can be shared fairly or not. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we are learning these 
words: 

grumble              edge  
 

agree 
 

often        rumble  

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will be learning about 
the forces push and pull. 
We will race cars on differ-
ent surfaces and think 
about when they travel  
faster. 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
We will be looking at sculptures by the artist 
Jean Tinguely and creating our own sculptures 
with 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 
 
Please bring in any boxes or recycling materials 
that we can use for our junk modelling. Thank 
you. 


